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Welcome to the Staff Council
Your Division’s Voice on the Council

Each of you is a vital link, connecting the voices of your colleagues to
university leadership. Your involvement strengthens staff advocacy, builds
community, and helps shape a more inclusive and supportive Emory.

We serve as a voice for Emory staff, helping bridge communication between employees and
university leadership.

We promote connection across divisions by sharing information on policies, practices, and
programs.

We analyze proposals and make thoughtful recommendations that can positively impact
staff life.

We commit ourselves to diversity, inclusion, accessibility, and equity in all that we do.

Primary Members
Attend monthly Staff Council meetings and actively contribute to at least one standing
committee.

Consistent attendance is required. If unable to attend, notify your designated
Membership Committee contact in advance and ensure your Alternate Member is fully
briefed and prepared to participate in your place.
Serve as a communication liaison by sharing Staff Council updates with your division’s
communications contact and relaying constituent feedback, concerns, or suggestions
back to the Council.
Maintain regular and effective communication with your Alternate Member(s) to ensure
continuity and representation.

WHY YOUR ROLE MATTERS

HOW YOUR ROLE MAKES AN IMPACT:

RESPONSIBILITIES

Alternate Members
Attend meetings when the Primary cannot.

Engage in discussions and committee work.
Serve as a voting member when officially substituting for a Primary.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Membership Committee:

Maria De Leon (Chair) – medeleo@emory.edu
Wendy Gill – wggill@emory.edu
Ivoree Malcom – imalcom@emory.edu
Liz Carlino – elizabeth.carlino@emory.edu

— EMORY UNIVERSITY STAFF COUNCIL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
VISIT US AT STAFFCOUNCIL.EMORY.EDU

What to expect: 
Staff Council members serve a 2-year term, which auto-renews for up to 3 terms unless
you opt out or your role changes. Meetings are held monthly from September through

May, either in person or virtually. This year the meetings will be on the third Wednesdays
for the month, from 12:00pm-1:30pm. Meeting dates can be found on our website.



I am honored to serve as this year’s Staff Council President. My focus will be
strengthening staff support. At Emory we are fortunate to have some
incredible resources at our fingertips; Staff Council will highlight these
programs and provide opportunities for staff to engage directly with the
team’s leading these efforts. This will include educational job aids,
professional development workshops, community building events and
volunteer opportunities. My hope is that staff will feel more valued, secure,
and supported in their role at Emory. As well as equipped with resources and
tools to navigate the ever-changing world around us.

As a university, we have faced a great deal of organizational changes over the
last year. President Fenves has moved into the role of Emory’s sixth
Chancellor. Justice Leah Ward Spears, a member of the Emory Board of
Trustees, will serve as our interim president. This year Kevin Moody joined
Emory as the Chief HR Officer and serves as the sponsor for Staff Council. In
his short time here, Kevin has been a champion for staff. Kevin attended in
person meetings, held a Conversations with Kevin town hall in the spring
that allowed staff to hold space for each other and get to sit in the room with
one of the top leaders in the organization, and attended our evening Staff
Social event for 2nd and 3rd shift employees. Because of his partnership, several
important Council initiatives became a reality. On behalf of the Staff Council,
I would like to thank Kevin for investing in, engaging with and encouraging
the staff at Emory. I am excited to see what we are able to accomplish
together this year.

Along with shifts in leadership, there have also been structural changes in
areas such as Campus Life, which I have been proud to call home for the last 7
years. Change is never simple, and it has brought uncertainty for many. Yet
what remains constant is the heart of this community, our students desire to
learn, grow, and leave their mark on the world; our faculty’s steadfast
commitment to excellence in education; and our staff’s dedication to making
sure the university not only runs but thrives every single day.

One of my roles as Staff Council President is to serve as a bridge between staff
and administration. I welcome your ideas, concerns or questions. I promise to
do my best to ensure our voices are heard. Feel free to schedule a time to meet
via outlook or zoom or simply stop by and say hi at the Emory Farmer’s
Market- every Tuesday on McDonough Plaza 10-2. I look forward to
connecting with you.

Liz
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